
We will begin accepting applications for the Fall 2023 cohorts 

in Elementary Education/Special Education  

and Early Childhood Education at 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Want to learn more?  

Join us at the USG Fall Open House on  

Saturday, Nov. 12, 2022 10am – 1pm 

Applications will be accepted prior to completion of  

pre-requisite coursework.  

To learn more about our programs, and ask any questions you may have 

PLEASE JOIN US!  
For more information, please visit us here or email questions to: 

Marc Trainum, Towson Site Coordinator, at mtrainum@towson.edu 
Jennifer Schnur, Program Director Elementary/Special Education, at jschnur@towson.edu 

Dr. Amy Kit McDowell, Program Director Early Childhood, at amcdowell@towson.edu 
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